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Report of the City Planning Commission; recommending
approval of the Second Amendment to the Urban Renewal
Plan for the Portland State University project as pro=-
posed by the Portland Development Commission.
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"PORTLAND CITY PLANNING COMMISSION

Doy e 424 SW. MAIN STREET
pebel\VED PORTLAND, OREGON 97204
RARSRVRa & s 228-6141 EXT. 296
FRANCIS J. IVANCIE, Commissioner, Department of Public Aff;iqé_f i R KT N el T HERBERT M. CLARK, JR., Chairman

L. V. WINDNAGLE, Vice Chairman
DALE R. COWEN '
DALE F. GILMAN

HAROLD M. GOWING

HERBERT C. HARDY

NEIL R. KOCHENDOERFER

JAMES K. NEILL

H. LOREN THOMPSON

March 16, 1970

LLOYD T. KEEFE, Planning Director
DALE D. CANNADY, Assistant Director
City Council
Portland, Oregon

Subject: Second Amendment to Urban Renewal Plan for
Portland State University project.

Gentlemen:

The City Planning, at its February 17, 1970 meeting,

voted to recommend approval of the Second Amendment to

the Urban Renewal Plan for the Partland State University
project as proposed by the Portland Development Commission.

This proposed amendment provides for minor land acquisition
revisions in the plan.

1. A small parcel at the S. W. corner of S. W.
12th and Montgomery is not to be acquired from
the State Highway Commission since its use is
for landscaping by the Highway Commission.
This seems reasonable since the orientation is
primarily to the Stadium Freeway.

2. A small parcel on the S. W. corner of Block
232 is proposed to be sold to the owner of
the Park Plaza. This arrangement appears
satisfactory to all parties.

Respectfully submitted

;%74/ 7

Llofd T. Keefe
Planning Director
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